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Stranger Danger
Date:

Dear ______ Parents,

I wanted to touch base with you and discuss the important issue of safety.  Here at, _______, the safety of our students and staff is top priority. We have a safety and emergency plan, and all our staff members are well trained in school safety. We also teach safety to our students.

I encourage you to help us spread the message of safety by talking to your child and going over some basic safety tips.

•
Talk to your child about stranger danger.

•
If your child walks to and from school, go over the route with your child.

•
Point out safe places for them to go if they get into trouble.

•
Tell them to never go anywhere alone - to always travel with a group.

•
Make sure your child knows his/her address and phone number, and how to reach you in case of an emergency.

•
Get together with other parents and see if you can share the responsibility of walking students to and from school.

These simple tips can help keep your child safe.  If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to give me a call at 503-XXX-XXXX.

Sincerely,

Principal 
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